
Public Notice 
NORTH STONINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

RFP #2025-01: TRANSPORTATION SERVICES 

The North Stonington Schools will accept sealed bids for Student Transportation Services, until 
Friday, February 21, 2025 at 11:00 AM, at which time bids will be publicly opened and read. 
Starting the week of January 13, 2025, bid forms and specifications will be available at the North 
Stonington Public Schools Central Office, 298 Norwich-Westerly Road, North Stonington, CT 
06359 (860-535-2800). Interested parties may access bid documents at 
https://www.northstonington.k12.ct.us/rfp-s-qualifications  or contact Kathy Trammell at 
business@northstonington.k12.ct.us or by calling 860-535-2800. 

A mandatory pre-bid meeting for prospective bidders will be held on: 
 
Monday, January 27, 2025, at 11:00 AM and 
Thursday, January 6, 2025, at 11:00 AM 
 
at the Central Office, 298 Norwich Westerly Road, North Stonington. 


